
 Township of McKellar____________________                                                                         
           701 Hwy #124, P.O. Box 69, McKellar, Ontario POG 1C0            

 Phone: (705) 389-2842 
                                                                 Fax: (705) 389-1244 
 

 
August 29, 2025 

 
To:    Parents and Students of Parry Sound High School 
 

RE:   Temporary Learning Space Available at McKellar Municipal Building 
 
 

Beginning Tuesday, September 2, 2025, the Township of McKellar will provide Parry 

Sound High School students, who are residents of the Township, with access to dedicated 

workspace at the McKellar Municipal Building (701 Highway 124). This space offers 

reliable internet and a quiet environment for students to complete online learning during 

regular school hours while the new Parry Sound High School remains under construction. 

Students must supply their own computer equipment (e.g. laptops, ear/headphones, etc.) 

and lunch (if necessary). 

 
If you or your child would like to make use of this space, please contact: 
 
Karlee Britton 
Clerk/Administrator 
clerk@mckellar.ca  
(705) 389-2842 ext. 4 
 
Please note: 
 
Students will be working in either the Council Chambers, Multi-purpose Room or the 
Youth Room. Supervision will be minimal to none, so parental discretion is advised. 
 
A waiver form must be completed before use of the space. Parents/guardians must 
complete the form for students under 18, while students aged 18 and older may 
complete the form themselves. 
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